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Dear Patients, 
 
As many of you are now aware, I have been working from my home address, 12 Campbell St 
Kew, for the last 5 months and have created a website/on-line booking system which can be 
accessed at https://mhlphysio.com/ 
 
I have now transitioned to an online booking model, but should you experience any 
difficulties with it, please contact me at markliszukiewicz@gmail.com or on my mobile 
0414618310. 
 
Under Stage 4 restrictions, the State Government now requires that you wear a MASK for 
your consultation. Physiotherapy remains an essential service and I am permitted to 
continue face-to-face consultations. In addition, I would like to reassure you that I am taking 
necessary precautions to protect you and myself, and in turn, my family when you come in 
for your physiotherapy appointment. 
 
Please note that if you or any of your close contacts are experiencing any flu-like symptoms 
whatsoever, please do not book an appointment. Get tested. 
 
When arriving for your appointment, please wait outside, on the porch, or in your car until 
your appointment time. No doors at my home will require contact, I will provide hand 
sanitiser, and the treatment couch head piece will be sanitised between each patient 
appointment. I would kindly ask you to take off your shoes before entering my home and 
please bring a fresh clean towel to place on the treatment couch. I would also like to ask 
that only one person enters my treatment room unless you are accompanying a minor.  
 
You are receiving this letter because you have had treatment with me recently and/or have 
provided me with your email address. Please circulate my online booking website and email 
as I may have missed some former patients in my mail out. I will continue to inform my 
valued client base should my work situation change in the upcoming months. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mark Liszukiewicz  
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